
 

December 11, 2018 

 

Dear Parent(s), 

      

Before we start our holiday break, we would like to invite you to the annual Fifth 

Grade Holiday Breakfast.  Grandparents, aunts, and uncles are welcome too.  The 

breakfast will be held on Thursday, December 20, 9:00-10:15 am, in the fifth 

grade wing.   

 

Mrs. Allen, a fifth grade parent, has graciously accepted the task of organizing 

volunteers and food donations.  Please go to the following link: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508054eada929a46-20181 to make donations 

and RSVP if you are coming.  Please RSVP with numbers attending by Monday, 

December 17, to your child’s homeroom teacher. 

 

We would also like to ask you to bring a non-perishable food item that could be 

donated to FROM.  Many families in our community depend on FROM for their 

generous donations. 

 

After the meal, we will play a couple of games and family participation is helpful.   

Volunteers will need to be at school by 8:15 am to set up tables and start cooking.   

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday, December 20. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Matt Jablonski, Paul Jacobus, & Ausma Pupel 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508054eada929a46-20181

